[image: image1.png]


This week in Year 2 
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English: 


The children will be exploring traditional tales. They will be working on identifying traditional tale language, heroes and villains as well as explaining what characters do in the stories and why. 





Phonics:   


We are working on our phase 5 phonic sounds.


This week we will be looking at words that contain long vowel sounds e.g. kind, human and cold. 








Maths:


We will be looking at correctly reading and writing numbers up to 100 in words and digits. We will also be exploring measurement. The children will be measuring the length of objects using a ruler. They will be aiming to measure to the nearest cm or m. 





Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online ‘Treetop Topple’ (Addition and subtraction)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book. The children now have online books through their Abacus logins. 


Spellings- this week the spellings contain long vowel sounds. The spelling lists for each week are available on the school website. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday.








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Wednesday and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named. 


★ Thank you to those who attended the phonics screening presentation this Thursday. On the website, there is a copy of the presentation as well as the resources mentioned in it for you to use at home to support your child. Your support makes a big difference and is greatly appreciated. 


Year 2 Team


















































 











